
Norman JV Meet 
Friday, March 5, 2021 

9:30 a.m. 
 
     Due to COVID-19 restrictions at a lot of meets this spring with limiting the number of 
schools and athletes (no ‘B’ teams), Norman High School will be hosting a 6-8 team JV meet 
on Friday, March 5, starting at 9:30 a.m.  This allows those JV runners who might not be able 
to compete in some of the meets due to those restrictions a chance to compete prior to 
spring break.  Our hope is that we are done and teams will be able to get back home in time 
for varsity practice that day. 
     There will be no charge to attend this meet.  We are going to limit it to 6-8 schools 
(depends on size of school and number of participants), and although uniforms will be worn, 
there will be no team scores, no medals, and no FAT services.  This will count as one of your 
four absences for those student athletes that decide to attend.  Each school will be asked to 
run off a field event, and you can bring as many kids as you want.  Coaches will be timing 
their own kids on the track.  We will have a starter, but that will be the only expense.  Again, 
we are limiting this meet in order to be back in time for practice that day with varsity 
runners.   
 
 
Schools bringing their JV kids as of 2/7/21: 

- Norman 
- Mustang 
- Noble 
- Norman North 

 
  
     The remaining spots will be on a first-come, first-serve basis.  If you are interested in 
attending, please email Coach Monnard at smonnard@norman.k12.ok.us 


